
We appreciate donations of toys and books. Please
speak to us if you have something to donate and

think of us your child is in reception and Year 1 and
you are doing your next home sort out!

We are always in need of tights, leggings, mittens,
socks and pants in Nursery. As your children

outgrow their clothing, please pass on donations
our way!

Thank you for all your kind words,
cards and generous gifts. We

truly appreciate the thought and
care. 
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As the school year draws to a close, the fun continues. with the aid of Lucy, children crafted some
amazing woodwork using real tools! We celebrated the end of the year with a lively party filled with
dancing, games, and plenty of fun. We shared our favorite stories and sang many songs together.
We also exchanged holiday photos and reminisced about memorable trips we've taken. Plus, we
learned how to greet each other in different languages—give it a try at home!

T H A N K  YO U  F O R  A
W O N D E R F U L  N U R S E R Y  Y E A R .
W E  H O P E  YO U  A L L  H AV E  A N

A M A Z I N G  S U M M E R .


